
 

 

 

April 6, 2020 
 

NOTICE INVITING STATEMENTS OF QUALIFICATION 
 
The South Valley Water Reclamation Facility requests Statement of Qualifications from Professional Land 

Surveyors and/or Engineering Firms for conducting a survey of existing sewer piping within Salt Lake 

County.  Firms interested in providing this service are directed to provide company information and 

experience to South Valley Water Reclamation Facility.  SOQs will be accepted until April 15th, 2020 at 4 

PM.  Electronic submissions of SOQs may be sent to tworthen@svwater.com.  At this time, due to concerns 

with COVID-19 and in an effort to minimize spreading of the disease hand delivered submittals will not be 

accepted. 

The purpose of the surveying will be to map the location of the sewer pipeline, confirm its location relative 

to documented easements, and possibly provide legal descriptions related to the sewer pipeline and  

easements. 

The South Valley Water Reclamation Facility is located in West Jordan City, UT.  Interested parties may 

contact Mr. Taigon Worthen, P.E. at Telephone. No. (801) 495-5469, or via e-mail at 

tworthen@svwater.com.   
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